To whom this may concern I am a homeowner in the Crescent Creek housing development and I am writing to you today because unfortunately I am unable to be at the meeting on August 21. However, I want my input heard.

I have lived at Crescent Creek for 9 years. I have seen it grow. I have seen a few changes, some good and some bad. I recently heard about the new Habitat development that may be built. I have to say I am saddened by that. I think it's a poor choice of area to put these duplexes. I am worried it is so close to our community club house. Where a lot of kids My son included go to play at the field and the basketball hoops. Our little housing development is very close. I know my neighbors. They know my family. We take care of one another. It still has the "small town" fill which is why we moved here in the first place. It's quiet and SAFE. I am afraid with the lower income housing put so close to our neighborhood it will tarnish that.

The last habitat development that was put in on the other side of our development has caused some concern for all of us. We have found needles in the park, on our sidewalks. I am afraid with another low income housing it will only get worse.

I am asking as a mom. As a member of this community that wants to keep her small-town neighborhood small, please do not put in another habitat development next to our neighborhood.

Tiffany Zollman Teely 2

RECEIVEL

AUG 2 0 2024

City of Lapine

16565 Beesley PL Larine OR 97739